Immaculate Heart of Mary Ladies’ Sodality

“To Work with Love for Jesus through Mary”

March 2019

Dear Ladies,

Hope you are all safe and warm even though Winter seems determined to stay around longer than it is welcome.
Hopefully warmer weather is just ‘around the corner” waiting to surprise us and warm us inside and out.

March brings with it the start of Lent and one of the holiest seasons of the church. Time to reflect, sacrifice, and
bring us closer in mind and spirit. It also brings the celebration of St. Patrick’s Day and the outpouring of all
that is Irish in us. Our March meeting will be on Wednesday, March 13th with the promise of an Irish flavor in
our refreshments.

One of the biggest highlights of March is our annual Trivia Night on Saturday, March 30th. Get your
friends together to help make this a huge success as this is the only fundraiser where Ladies’ Sodality keeps the
profits make to fund our treasury and all the help, we are able to provide to the various causes we support.

If you are interested in working there is still time to volunteer by contacting Sara Shaver. Reservations can be

made after Masses with Dolores Taylor. Hurry up and secure your table — we would hate not to have room for
all.

Mary Pfeiffer

“Teach us to give and not count the cost.”
St. Ignatius Loyola

iz

Ash Wednesday

— Lent Begins

Welfare

Sympathy cards were sent to the family of Eleanor Roser, the family of Betty Hartmann and to JoAnn Brendel
on the death of her mother, Fran. A Mount Grace Card was sent to Therese DeMoor who had eye surgery.
Please keep all of our sodalists in your thoughts and prayers.

Theresa De Moor



Entertainment

Irish Fun for All! We will be playing a few Green Games for your entertainment! Your children or
grandchildren may mention the game Flip Cup. We want you to be informed and know what they are talking
about, so there will be a mini Irish Flip Cup tournament for all who choose to participate! You may show the
young folk a thing or two! There will also be An Irish Circle Game with prizes and Irish Yahtzee.

Bain Sult As!!
(Translation from Irish: Have a good time!)
Refreshments

Refreshments this month will be corned beef sandwiches and chips. Sounds good!

Trivia Night
Trivia night will be on Saturday, March 30th. Doors will open at 6:15p.m. and play will begin at 7:00 p.m.

The cost is $15 per person and 8 people to a table. For reservations call Dolores Taylor at 314-631-4443.

March
March 13" - General Meeting 7:00 p.m. Father Keaney Center
March 24" - Board Meeting ~ 7:00 p.m. Rectory Meeting Room
March 30" - Trivia Night Father Keaney Center. Doors open at 6:15 p.m.
ay your blessings
outnumber
The shamrocks that
grow,
And may trouble avoid
you
Wherever you go.
Irish Blessing
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